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Comments: Structures in wilderness areas do not belong. They are counter to the intent of wilderness
designation. Grandfathering in existing structures is fair to existing owners. Limiting property transfer is
appropriate and was part of the designation agreement in the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act
(ANILCA). Widening this permitting is a very bad idea. I've seen this happen in the Frank Church Wilderness
with not only continuing use, but expansion beyond the original structure.

Do not let this happen in Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation Act (ANILCA) designated lands. The
original conditions were fair and should not be set aside.



